 RECREATIONAL DOCK OWNER SOCIETY

NOTICE 6, May 27, 2024

Your Waterfront License with Vancouver Fraser Port Authority 

The Recreational Dock Owner Society (RDOS) is pleased to let members and affected stakeholders know that RDOS has had communication with the new incoming CEO Peter Xotta of the Vancouver Fraser Port Authority (VFPA).   
 
The VFPA has agreed to potentially negotiate on the proposed waterfront license agreements and has asked RDOS to submit proposed amendments to the contentious points within the proposed licenses.
 
The RDOS team along with legal advice is reviewing the proposed VFPA waterfront license with a team of affected citizens.  Should you have concerns about the waterfront license that you may have received, please send your concerns to recreationaldockownersociety@gmail.com by May 31, 2024.  The RDOS Contract negotiation team will only be addressing issues of members of the Society. If you wish to ensure a fair agreement for your situation and are not a member, please consider joining through our website as outlined below.  RDOS will continue to represent its members with these changes and continue to inform other affected stakeholders with the hopes of those affected stakeholders joining RDOS in our collective efforts.

We are pleased that the VFPA under the new leadership of Mr. Peter Xotta have invited the RDOS to present the concerns of affected homeowners.  This is further proof that our collective actions as a group of concerned recreational dock owners can influence and impact our ongoing relationship with the VFPA.  There is strength in numbers and as a collective, we will be prepared as a group to continue dialogue with all entities that may threaten the continued use and enjoyment of your waterfront property.

The Recreational Dock Owner Society has been registered with its own constitution and bylaws and has an official sign-up and $20 fee for membership you can access in the following link: https://www.recreationaldockownersociety.com/.         
 
Thank you and looking forward to continuing to work with each of you as a united group moving forward.  Please ensure that this Notice is distributed to all your Waterfront Neighbours through email, social media posts and other means.  

The Recreational Dock Owner Society Committee
Ryan Sayer / Pat Dennett / Ken Backman / Daphne Herberts / Dave Reed
Kate Fraser / Darren Ferbey

Please direct any questions / inquiries to recreationaldockownersociety@gmail.com 
